
FROM SEXUAL HARASSMENT TO WAGE THEFT: 

ISSUE SPOTTING FOR LAWYERS WORKING WITH LOW-
WAGE WORKERS IN THE AGE OF #METOO. 

JUNE 26, 2018  @  3:00 - 4:30 PM ET

The National Women’s Law Center and 

the National Employment Law Project 

invite you to participate in a webinar 

concerning issue spotting and best practices 

for intakes when providing legal support to 

low-wage workers and low-income clients 

with workplace disputes. 

Workers in low-wage industries are 

especially vulnerable to both sexual 

harassment and other forms of 

discrimination, wage and hour violations 

and retaliation for reporting these issues. 

By establishing a comprehensive intake 

process and providing a baseline knowledge 

of the law in the areas of wage and hour, 

anti-discrimination and retaliation, legal 

advocates can effectively provide workers 

with the information and knowledge they 

need create safer, healthier work places.

Speakers/Presenters:

Sunu Chandy
Legal Director, National 
Women’s Law Center

Laura Huizar 
Staff Attorney, National 

Employment Law Project

Najah Farley
Senior Staff Attorney, National 

Employment Law Project

Moderated by:

Sarah David Heydemann,
Legal Fellow-Workplace Justice, 
National Women’s Law Center

WEBINAR

For questions, please contact 

Najah Farley at NELP: 

nfarley@nelp.org 

or 

Sarah David Heydemann at 

NWLC: 

sheydemann@nwlc.org

Please RSVP HERE
by June 21st

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/7428818818364912642

